From:

Sent: 17 April 2020 13:20

To: Planning

Ce: 1

Subject: ***APP NOT YET RECEIVED BD*** Objection Letter (cf. Pegasus Group's
application PP-086263227)

Attachments: Objection Letter_Planning_17.4.2020.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. If in any doubt contact
InformationSecuritvTeam@camden.gov.uk please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Madam / Sir,

I am writing to you on behalf of the board of dircctors of “25/26 HHS Limited™, the company which owns the
freehold of the property located at 25-26 Hampstead High Street NW3 1QA (registration number: 11209371)

You will find attached herewith the electronic version of a letter which I have mailed today to Planning in relation to
the Application for Planning Permission to develop telecommunications equipment submitted by the Pegasus Group
on behalf of NET Coverage Solutions (PP - 086263227).

The Pegasus Group’s Principal Planncr has scrved notice of this application to “25/26 HHS Limited” on 08 April
2020

Thank you for your attention

Kind regards
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